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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 19th February 
Term Starts 
Y4 Swimming 
 
Tuesday 20th February 
YR & Y6 NHS Screening 
 
Wednesday 21st February 
Y3 Countryside Skills 
Atlas Camps Cross Country 
 
Friday 1st March 
PTFA Mother’s day Shopping  
 
Tuesday 12th & Thursday 14th March 
Parents Evenings 
 
Monday 18th March  
Y3 Violin Concert 11.15am 
 
Thursday 21st March 
Y5 Clarinet Concert 9.15am 
 
Friday 22nd March 
End of Term 

Parents Evening 
 
Our second round of Parents evenings will be 
held on Tuesday 12th & Thursday 14th March.  
 
Appointments will be sent via Teachers to       
Parents nearer the time. Please keep an eye on 
your text messages as we will notify you before 
they go live. 
 
If your child has a My Plan or an EHCP, you will 
not book on this system. We will be contacting 
you individually to arrange a 30 minute            
appointment with Mrs Hollis and the class    
teacher. 
 
These appointments will all be held the week 
commencing 4th March. 

PTFA Corner 
 
Another term and another popular and exciting 
event is planned…….. 
 
                 
 
The PTFA will be sending the details on all the 
class WhatsApp groups and the link to purchase 
tickets is also below:  
 
https://king-stanley-church-of-england-primary-
school-ptfa.sumupstore.com  
 

Please also ensure that you complete the form so 
the PTFA can record your child’s name and     
ensure they are called to choose their gift/s. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/4wQcV7NPne 

 
 
Tickets are on sale for 
£2.50 each and the 
deadline to purchase 
tickets is the 26th      
February. 
 

 
 
Cake Sale 
 
A huge thank you to everyone that attended   
yesterday and supported our cake sale. 
 
It was great to see so much support for the event 
and we hope you 
were able to take 
away some valuable 
information from our 
special guests. 
 
If you have any   
questions about the 
charities, please email 
the office or ask to 
speak to Mrs Millward. 

https://king-stanley-church-of-england-primary-school-ptfa.sumupstore.com/
https://king-stanley-church-of-england-primary-school-ptfa.sumupstore.com/


Operation Encompass 
 

Operation Encompass is a safeguarding initiative     
designed to support parents of primary school        
children.  
 
This program ensures that if there has been a  
domestic incident involving a child's family the 
night before, the school is informed the next 
morning. This timely communication allows      
educators to provide tailored emotional and    
practical support to the child, fostering a safe and 
secure learning environment.  
 
For parents, Operation Encompass serves as a 
valuable collaboration between schools and local 
authorities, enhancing child welfare by promoting 
early intervention and understanding. By          
prioritizing the well-being of students, Operation 
Encompass strengthens the school-home       
partnership, creating a more supportive          
community for children to thrive. 
  
At King’s Stanley C of E Primary, we are an    
OPERATION ENCOMPASS SCHOOL 
  
Click the link below for further information. 

Value Certificates 
 
Reception 
Betty has shown the 3R’s resilience, respect &              
responsibility by being really brave and giving 
everything a go. 
Etta for being a wonderful geographer and draw-
ing a really good map of home. 
Year 1  
Rocco has been shown the value perseverance 
when mixing primary colours and adding black 
and white to make different shades for his       
Kandinsky inspired painting.   
Victor for being a wonderful scientist by finding 
out about Charles Macintosh and how he        
discovered waterproof material. 
Year 2 
Louis has shown the value  responsibility by 
working hard to finish his Great Fire of London 
diary. 
Harry S has shown the value responsibility by 
working hard in class to complete his work. 
Year 3 
Harry has shown the values honesty & resilience 
when getting so close to completing his Silver 
Quick Maths. 
Evie H for being a great sport star by         
demonstrating good throwing, catching and 
blocking in dodgeball. 
Year 4 
Isaac for being a wonderful mathmatician by 
working quickly and carefully and being the first 
ever Y4 to reach Platinum in Quick Maths.  
Charlie D has shown the value respect when  
being extremely kind and supportive to his 
friends. 
Year 5 
Isla B has shown the value responsibility by 
walking sensibly and quietly around school. 
Leo for being a great gymnast with his excellent 
demonstration of forward and backward rolls. 
Year 6 
Nika for being a wonderful writer for her fantastic 
word choices and us of skills in our English unit. 
Esme has shown the value respect by being a 
wonderful friend to everyone. 

Student Spotlight 
Freddie in Y6 won a  
competition to design a 
badge to represent being 
dementia aware.  
 
His design will be used on 
all badges awarded to 
pupils across our county 
who complete the learning 
around Understanding 
Dementia. 
                                     
Well done Freddie 

 
 
Congratulations to Myffi in 
Y3 who has passed her 
‘red belt’ grading in Judo. 
 
She has worked really 
hard to achieve this.  
 
Well done Myffi. 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
 
This week was Children’s Mental Health Week 
and in school we have had a different focus each 
day based on the 5 ways of wellbeing: Give, 
Keep Learning, Take Notice, Connect & Be     
Active. 
 
The classrooms have 
been a hub of activity 
and we all thoroughly   
enjoyed the grand finale 
of a whole school ‘wake 
& shake’ to the Cha Cha 
Slide!  

https://www.operationencompass.org/

